
3/1 & 3/5 School Spirit Day
3/4 PTA Zoom Meeting- see Facebook
3/12 Half day 11:30 dismissal
3/17 Wear Green for St. Patrick’s Day
3/23 and 3/25 School Pictures for in person cohorts- more info to come

“Learning is a treasure that will follow its owner everywhere.” – Chinese 

Proverb 

Our students at Clinton Elementary are taking enormous leaps in their 
learning.  Those students who have struggled with learning are starting to 
take off.  Students are reading fluently and with expression.    Others are 
becoming math masters with their addition and subtraction facts.  All of 
these accomplishments are due to all the work done at school and at 
home since the start of the school year. 
 

Let us keep the growth going, with the coordinated efforts between home 
and school teaching our children how to be responsible and how 
repeated practice helps us grow.  Remember to read to/with your child 
each night and practice their math facts.  They also need to see how 

much the adults in their lives value the practice needed to grow as a 

reader and math students. 
 
Thank you for your continued support at home!
 
Mrs. McCartan

Hello March!  March is a month that marks a new season Spring.  It is also 
the month that marks a year of dealing with Covid 19.  My advice for this 
month is try to look forward with a sense of hope for ourselves, our 
families and our kiddos.  How strong we must be to handle a year full of 
so many challenges.  A positive outlook can be difficult in these trying 
times but it can also be the answer to moving forward.  I compliment all 
our families and kiddos for their hard work this year.  Keep it up!  We got 
this; we are the Clinton Cougars!
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